
SOMETHING NEW IN JOHN KNOX PRESBYTERY 

     Presbytery Council has approved the formation of a Generosity Task 

Force.  Their work will focus on two related areas:  generosity as a 

spiritual discipline and the practice of year-round stewardship.  For the 

former, Christian spiritual disciplines that are practiced regularly 

become habits.  For the latter, despite what it may sound like, year-

round stewardship is NOT about frequently asking for money.  It’s 

telling your donors the ministry their dollars are enabling your church 

to do.  It’s expressing gratitude for those financial contributions.  And 

it’s inviting current and potential donors to support the good work your 

church is able to do…or could do in the future. 

     Happily, our churches are not beginning from scratch in either of 

these areas.  Each congregation in John Knox Presbytery is already 

doing great things.  The Generosity Task Force would like to serve as a 

clearinghouse for the wonderful ways churches are joining what God is 

doing in their communities.  You are invited to share stories of your 

congregation’s generosity with the task force.  Tell us and we’ll tell 

everyone!   

      


